

April 22, 2020

Dear KCS Parents and Guardians,

I hope this finds all of our families well and safe. Tomorrow you will receive an email from TADS Educate with information regarding the Parent Portal. Educate is the student information system used by the schools of the Archdiocese of New York. The Parent Portal is your place to access your child's information.

The email will provide you with a link to Educate, as well as temporary credentials. Once you login, you will be prompted to change your password. Please be sure to record your password in a safe location, as the school staff will not have access to it once you make the required change.

Should you experience difficulty accessing your child's report card, please email me at <u>jill.albert@archny.org</u> or <u>KCTech@kingstoncatholic.org</u>. If you have questions about your child's progress, please e-mail his or her teachers.

Here's to our next technological adventure!

Blessings,

Mrs. Albert

Virtual Recess is Coming! Come and Play!!

Next week, your teachers will be selecting one of your scheduled Zoom meetings for a CLASS RECESS! You will have time to socialize with your classmates, relax with you friends, and just enjoy each other's company. Your teachers will post the day and time in your Google Classroom...be on the lookout for this information!



Kingston Catholic School Zoom Class Schedule

Time	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
8:00- 8:20	Full Faculty check-in				
8:30- 8:55	EarthSci	Pre-K	EarthSci	Grade_1	
9:00- 9:25	ELASS_7	Grade_4	Grade_2	ELASS_7	Grade_3
9:30- 9:55	Grade_K	Grade_1	Grade_5	Grade_K	
10:00- 10:25	ELASS_8A	Regents_SS	ELASS_8A	Regents_SS	
10:30- 10:55	Algebra	ELA_8B	Math_6	Algebra	ELA_8B
11:00- 11:25	Grade_5	Grade_6	Sci_7	Grade_6	Sci_7
11:30- 11:55	Math_8	Math_7	Math_8	Math_7	Math_6
12:00- 12:25					Pre-K
12:30- 12:55	Grade_2	Grade_3	Music_PK		Grade_4
1:00- 1:25	Spanish_6	Spanish_7	Spanish_6		Music_1
1:30- 1:55	Spanish_8	Spanish_8	Spanish_8	Spanish_7	Music_2
2:00- 2:25			Music_K		Music_3
2:30- 2:55					
3:00- 3:25					



THE COMPLETION OF THE READ-A-THON

As much as we all wish we had magic wands like Harry Potter (so we could all return to KCS and our "normal" lives right away); unfortunately, that is not something that can happen quite yet.

So, in order to wrap up this year's Read-A-Thon and determine the winners, we are asking parents for a little help. Please send an e-mail to Eldeva Tofte at eldevat@gmail.com with the following information by Wednesday April 29, 2020.

Your name:

Your child's name:

Your child's grade and teacher:

Total number of minutes read at home during the Read-A-Thon:

***Total donation collected:

Please e-mail the above to eldevat@gmail.com by April 29, 2020

*** Please hold any donation that you have collected until we return to school. Please know that if your child was unable to collect any donations, that is fine too. We completely understand that the world has changed since we launched the Read-A-Thon. We are most interested in how many minutes your child has read.

Winners will be announced in May and receive Barnes and Noble gift cards.

We hope your children enjoyed reading during the Read-A-Thon!





Our families are missing each other!

If you would like to get in touch with another KCS family, please send your name and email address to:

Dennise.Germano@kingstoncatholic.org

A list will be made and shared on next week's Family Envelope post.

Thank you!